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27  October 2022  

Mason Helm 
fyi-request-20649-4ca92ba3@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Mason 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 23 September 
2022. 

You requested: 

• Did New Zealand Police have mobile ANPR units deployed at COVID-19
checkpoints?

New Zealand Police had static ANPR camera capability at some of their 
COVID-19 checkpoints.  

• Is page 480 paragraph 8 of the above OIA response related to a COVID-
19 checkpoint? If not, which ANPR location is it referring to?

Page 480 paragraph 8 of the above OIA response does relate to a 
COVID-19 checkpoint situated near the intersection of SH1 and Mangawhai 
Road, Te Hana.  

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not 
satisfied with Police’s response to your request. Information about how to make a 
complaint is available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 

Yours sincerely 

Joanne 
Northern Region Information Request Team 
Service Delivery 
Tamaki Makaurau 
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